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SHERIFFS AND HONOLULU POLICE LOOK FOR RECENTLY RELEASED OCCC 

PRETRIAL DETAINEE 

HONOLULU – On August 10, inmate Christopher Campos was released from the Oahu 
Community Correctional Center (OCCC).  It was later determined that Campos should not have 
been released. State Sheriffs and Honolulu Police were notified.  The Department of Public 
Safety is conducting an investigation into circumstances surrounding the release. 

Campos was in custody for probation revocation related to credit card fraud.  

The 65-year-old Campos is 5’10” tall and weighs ???? lbs.  He has black hair and brown eyes. 

If you see him, please call 911 or Sheriff Dispatch at 586-1352.  
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